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Chair Helm, Chair Owens, Vice Chair McDonald, and Members of the Committee, 

I am writing to express my strong support of HB 3314 which provides critical funding 

to address harmful algal 

blooms (HABs) in Ross Island Lagoon. This investment is essential for protecting 

water quality, restoring critical habitat for juvenile salmon and avian species, and 

ensuring safe and sustainable recreation opportunities on 

the Willamette River. 

 

I can't wait to recreate at Ross Island. 

 

Thank you. 


